
 

 

 
 
 
 

Proposition 65 Compliance Statement 
 

This is an official Alto Products Corp. communication release. 
 

Alto Products Corp. transmission and drive train component 
manufactured products comply with California’s Proposition 65 (Safe 
Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986). No chemicals 
listed under prop 65 are intentionally added or known to exist in the 

aforementioned products. 
 

Alto Products Corp. complies with Proposition 65 requirements. 
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